
 

 

 

 

Latest news: GEP Labour Forum meeting 
 

Cost of Living Adjustment for 2024/25  

The PSA is planning a mass meeting with all GEP members to obtain a mandate on the demand for 

salary negotiations. The next salary negotiations that are due to commence are for the 2024/25-financial 

year. A mass meeting will be held on 14 December 2023. 

 

Closure of GEP offices  

Management announced that GEP offices will officially close on 22 December 2023 and reopen on 2 

January 2024. Members should also expect earlier payment of salaries. Payment of salaries will be on 19 

December 2023. 
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